 Land Acknowledgement for Pima County

We respectfully acknowledge that we gather on the ancestral and traditional territories of the Tohono O'odham Nation and the Pascua Yaqui Tribe. This land, known today as Pima County, has been home to Indigenous peoples for thousands of years, including the ancestors of today's O'odham people, who are part of a rich cultural legacy that continues to thrive.
We specifically recognize that this region was and remains the homeland of:
· The Tohono O'odham Nation, whose name means "Desert People"

· The Pascua Yaqui Tribe (Yoeme), who have maintained their cultural and spiritual connections to this region
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· The ancestral Hohokam people, whose sophisticated agricultural and water management systems laid the foundation for desert living
This area holds profound cultural, spiritual, and historical significance as a crossroads of Indigenous cultures, where traditional knowledge of desert agriculture, water harvesting, and sustainable living has been practiced for millennia. The Santa Cruz River Valley has been a vital lifeline for Indigenous communities, supporting both agriculture and cultural practices that continue to this day.
We acknowledge that:
· These lands were never ceded through a treaty
· Indigenous peoples maintain strong connections to these territories
· Native communities continue to contribute to the cultural fabric and future of this region
· Traditional ecological knowledge remains vital for desert conservation and sustainability
We commit to:
· Honoring the sovereignty of the Tohono O'odham Nation and Pascua Yaqui Tribe
· Supporting Indigenous-led initiatives and cultural preservation efforts
· Learning from and promoting awareness of Indigenous histories and perspectives
· Recognizing that acknowledgment is only a first step toward meaningful action and partnership

This acknowledgment is a living document that reflects our ongoing commitment to respect, understanding, and collaboration with the Indigenous peoples of this region.

